NORFOLK SEWER DISTRICT

P.0. BOX 402
259 GREENWOODS ROAD WEST
NORFOLK CT.

Planning and Zoning Chairman and Commission,

As you all might be aware, 2 years ago the Norfolk Sewer District undertook a large
relining project for the collection system. Since then, we've seen a dramatic reducing in
incoming flows from our system. At this point we’re way under our design flow, which is
good. Last year with lots of rain and this past summer with record drought. The system
and the Plant can handle the extra flows.

We've reviewed the plans and welcome any extra flow to help us with the process of
handling our solids and as a result would also keep anything getting stuck in the
collection system. Also, any increase in business would help alleviate any extra tax
burden on Norfolk residents.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

DO e €. HaVTS ™
William E. Hester
Superintendent
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